[bookmark: _GoBack]Register now!  VA Voice, VA Repertory Theatre, 
the VA Dept. for the Blind and Vision Impaired,  and VSDB Outreach Services co-sponsor a theater event!
Pinocchio! Richmond, VA
· When?	Sunday, April 7, 2019,  11:30 am – 2:45 pm

· Who?	For students grades 1 through 12 who are deaf/hard of hearing or blind/visually impaired from any school in Virginia. Students must be accompanied by at least one parent/adult guardian from 11:30 – 2:45, and are welcome to bring up to three family members (for a maximum of 4 people total attending per family). 

· What?	View the play, “Pinocchio” with pre- and post-show sessions, and meet students from other school divisions who are also blind/vi or deaf/hh. Special features:  Audio description provided by Virginia Voice and ASL interpreters will make the play accessible to all; students will have the opportunity to explore the stage before the play, and ask actors questions after. 

· Cost? 	Event and lunch provided free for all registrants who have been confirmed to attend.  

· Where? 	The Children’s Theatre at Willow Lawn in “The Shops at Willow Lawn”, 1601 Willow Lawn Drive, Richmond, VA  23230 (near Osh Kosh and Carters, see http://va-rep.org/ct_directions.html )  Parking is free in front of the Shops.

· How Do We Register? Complete registration form at:  https://goo.gl/forms/0UxE0KfzjfGMWAw22 (click on the link or you may need to cut and paste it into your browser line).  Deadline for registering is Mar. 21, 2019.  Registration does not guarantee attendance; emails will be sent Mar. 22 letting you know if you are confirmed or on a wait list.
 
Thanks to VA Hands & Voices and VAAPVI for your support!
For more information, please contact Dr. Debbie Pfeiffer, Director of Outreach Services at debbie.pfeiffer@vsdb.k12.va.us  or (540) 414-5249.   More specific details will be sent to registrants as the date of the event approaches.   We hope to see you there!

